
 

 

 
 
 
11 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Performing Arts Day 
 
Year 3 have been given an exciting opportunity to attend a performing arts day at 
Sacred Heart High School (SHHS) on Thursday 17 November.  Children will 
participate in a range of engaging workshops held by the high school staff. 
 
The day runs from 9.30am - 2.30pm.  A coach will be departing St Charles’ at 9am 
and picking up from SHHS at 2.30pm, returning to school before the end of the day.  
 
As this event is provided by the Bishop Bewick Catholic Education Trust, no 
voluntary contribution is required to cover any costs for the day.  
 
Children must come to school in their school uniform and bring a coat and a water 
bottle.  Lunch will be provided by SHHS; however children can bring their own 
packed lunch if they prefer. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr D Gray 

Year 3 Teacher 

 


